
Project Update: March 2021 
 
First and foremost, however, I would like to inform you that we have had some major 
success within the last few months; we have found a number of seahorses inhabiting 
my gabions. We have managed to spot one of the female Knysna seahorses using my 
video data and one in-situ as well as finding a pregnant male seahorse whilst in-situ. 
This is but only a small part of the success of the project...the gabions are coming alive 
with fish and invertebrates utilising them and turning them into artificial reefs of a sort. 
I have attached some photos for your perusal. 
 

 













 


